
From: Luke Travis [mailto:luke@bristollegal.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 12:53 PM 
To: MGCcomments (MGC) 
Subject: Exclusion of Elected Officials 
 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman: 
  
                I am a recently elected official for the Town of Plainville (Moderator).  I recently read in the 
local paper that MassGaming is considering a rule which would prohibit elected officials in any host 
municipality from engaging in gaming at the facility in their town.  I would like to express my strong 
opposition to such a rule.  While I am not a regular gambler by any means, I resent the implication of 
such a rule.    If I am to understand this rule, I cannot be trusted to exercise my oath as an elected official 
while enjoying myself from time to time at a casino?  I’m sure that there are already laws and rules 
which sufficiently monitor the behavior of elected officials and Plainridge when it comes to 
contributions or gratuities if this is the concern being addressed by this proposed rule. 
  
                Such a rule is overreaching and seems to smack of a violation of constitutional rights as a 
citizen.  At the very least, if implemented, this rule  will cause future nominees for elected office to give 
pause as to whether they want to give up their freedoms in order to serve in these voluntary 
positions.  To follow your logic for this rule, I would suggest that the ABCC also prohibit elected officials 
from purchasing alcohol in their towns where licenses are issued by the town.  Where does it stop? 
  

Most all of the elected officials in Plainville have had no  involvement in the licensing and 
agreements with Plainridge. I don’t see how a park commissioner or a library trustee has any impact on 
the goings on at Plainridge.   I would suggest that state officials have had more involvement in the 
licensing of Plainridge and so if such a rule is implemented, it should also constrain state officials and 
elected officials from abutting towns who also benefit from Plainridge. 

  
Again, I am strongly opposed to such a rule and would welcome your comments on this matter. 

  
Luke P. Travis, Esq., AEP® 
www.bristollegal.com  
10 North Main Street, PO Box 3288  
Fall River, MA  02722  
Tel: 508 676-3333 
Fax: 508 678-1698 
 
NOTICE:  This e-mail is from a law firm, Law Office of Luke P. Travis, PC  and is intended solely for the use 
of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed.  If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify 
the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone 
else.  If you are not an existing client of Law Office of Luke P. Travis, PC, do not construe anything in this 
e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose 
anything to Law Office of Luke P. Travis, PC in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence.  If you 
properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of Law Office of Luke P. Travis, PC, 
you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product 
privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality. 
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